
From: Bryan Wenter
To: Wolff, Greg
Cc: Srivatsa, Niroop
Subject: RE: Terraces EIR Update
Date: Friday, September 21, 2018 2:31:00 PM

Hi, Greg.
 
Good to speak with you, too.  Given the City’s schedule limitations next week and our own, the only
opening I can come up with is at 4pm next Thursday.  Would that possibly work?  If not then we can
definitely find more time the following week.
 
Thanks.
 
Bryan
 

From: Wolff, Greg [mailto:GWolff@ci.lafayette.ca.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 5:05 PM
To: Bryan Wenter
Cc: Srivatsa, Niroop
Subject: Terraces EIR Update
 
Bryan,
 
Good speaking with you earlier today.  Thanks in advance for sending over some dates/times that
work for you and your team next week, along with points you’d like to discuss.  As I mentioned, we
are in training all day Wednesday, so that’s out.  As are Tuesday and Thursday mornings. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Greg Wolff
Assistant Planning & Building Director
City of Lafayette
Direct: (925) 299-3204 | Main: (925) 284-1976
www.lovelafayette.org 
 
How are we doing?  Please take a moment to fill-out our customer satisfaction form here!
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MILLER STARR REGALIA CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION
This electronic mail message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee(s) named above and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not an intended recipient, or the
employee or agent responsible for delivering this e-mail to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this e-mail message in error, please immediately notify
the sender by replying to this message or by telephone. Thank you.


